
16 August 2012

The Manager
Company Announcements Office
Australian Securities Exchange

Dear Sir,

Advance notice of full year result announcement and investor briefing

Fleetwood’s full year results will be announced on Monday 20 August 2012.

An investor teleconference will follow the announcement and will be held at 11:00am WST, 1:00pm EST
on 20 August.

Dial in details for the teleconference are as follows;

Toll Free Dial-In: 1800 123 296
Conference ID: 1660 4785

Yours faithfully,

Brad Denison
Chief Financial Officer
Fleetwood Corporation Limited


